
 

 

 

  

 

25th January 2024 

  
Dear parents and carers,  
  
To help us make sure that we are providing the best standard of education for your children, we 
would like to know how you feel about our school’s home learning provision.  
  
This will help us to:   
  
• Find out what we’re doing well and where we could do better  
• Decide which areas to prioritise when reviewing our Home Learning Guidance  
• Make sure we are meeting the needs of you and your child(ren)  

  
Please take the time to complete this survey to help us make Wisborough Green Primary School 
the best it can be.  
  
Please return your completed survey by Wednesday 7th February 2024 either by email to 
office@wisboroughgreenschool.org.uk  or hand a printed copy (in an envelope if you prefer) to 
the school office.  
  
Replies will be treated in the strictest of confidence.  
  
Your feedback is very important to us.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

   
  

Caroline Bennett  

Headteacher  
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